
To the Parents/Guardians of rising 6th graders,

        If you need to connect with the school nurse,
regarding any of the following below then please 
send an email to Nurse Brooke.  I look forward
meeting your student and welcoming them to EHMS!

                     Best, Nurse Brooke
                     email: cody_brooke@hcde.org

  

East Hamilton Middle School
Connect with the School Nurse 

-Diabetes       -Asthma      -Seizures       -ADHD       -Sickle Cell
-Heart relates issues (such as high blood pressure, 
abnormal heart rhythm, SVT, heart surgery)
-Allergies requiring epi pen ( example: peanuts, insect stings) 
-Will require medications to be taken at school

Additionally, any information you would like the nurse 
to be aware of if an emergency occurs. 

Regarding the 2023-2024 School Year

of rising 6th, 7th, 8th graders




